
CALTRANS CONSTRUCTION BULLETIN 
 

August 2014 
 

Night Work at Mira Mesa Transit Station 
 
 
Construction crews will be working nights at the future Miramar College Transit Station.  The 

work is scheduled for Tuesday, Aug. 5 through Thursday, Aug. 7, and Sunday, Aug. 10 

through Tuesday, Aug. 13 from 7 p.m. to 7 a.m.  

 

Crews will be placing concrete south of Hillery Drive and east of Westview Parkway.  Work is 

actually taking place around the clock.  Concrete sawcutting will take place during the day.  At 

night concrete pumps and mixer trucks with backup alarms will be in operation.  Crews will do 

their best to keep the noise to a minimum.      

 

Caltrans appreciate your patience and understanding during the course of this work.  If you 

have additional questions, please contact the Caltrans Public Information Office at  

(619) 688-6670.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, 4050 Taylor Street, CA 92110 

Or visit our website at www.dot.ca.gov/dist11 


